
 

From: MANEVE MARJORIE   

Sent: 2025/02/20 9:14 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]application number A-2024-0458 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

Good evening, 

I would like to attend the online meeting related to the above mentioned application number. 

I hereby consent to post my correspondence on the agenda. 

My comments: 

The property where this garden suite is planned to be built belongs to three partners. None of them 

lives on the said property. 

The current house is rented on a daily basis to new immigrants, students and sometimes a rest stop 

for drivers. 

It looks more like a hotel than a house. 

The vehicles parked on the road is a nuisance. More specifically with the amount of snow we had 

recently. 

I would like to know what kind of permit has been allocated to the owners. 

With the garden suite, that means more people on the property. More vehicles parked on the 

road and in and out of the area. Handling of garbage.  

I have real concerns regarding security issues, the area being a residential area with mostly 

families as well as environmental. 

Thank you. 

 

Marjorie MANEVE 

39 Bromley Crescent 

Brampton ON 

L6T 1Z2 

 


